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October 29, 2018 
 
National Housing Co-Investment Fund 
New Construction Stream 
Board of Review 
 
 
Re: Rob Sheppard Application 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to express the support of the Township of Assiginack for Rob 
Sheppard’s application to the National Housing Co-Investment Fund: New Construction 
Stream.  We have followed Mr. Sheppard’s application with interest and feel that the 
community supports the proposal and looks forward to the completed results. 
 
We feel that the application is an excellent fit for our community and population make 
up. 
 
We would be happy to speak with your members and do whatever is necessary to assist 
Mr. Sheppard in securing the necessary funding to move through this process. 
 
Thanking you for your consideration, I remain 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Alton Hobbs 
CAO 
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